
 

 

 

CITY OF HIGH POINT 
AGENDA ITEM 

 
Title:   One High Point Commission Roster Updates 
From: Jeron Hollis – Managing Director Meeting Date: June 6, 2022 
Public Hearing: N/A Advertising Date:   N/A 
  Advertised By: N/A 
Attachments:  None 

 
 
PURPOSE:   
To update the list of One High Point Commissioners and alternates that was approved by the City Council on 
May 2, 2022. 
 
BACKGROUND:  
On May 25, 2022, One High Point Commissioner Megan Oglesby sent an email to the City Clerk and the 
Managing Director, stating her intent to resign from the One High Point Commission. Consistent with the One 
High Point Commission resolution, an alternate must be selected to replace the commissioner. In addition, a new 
alternate must be named.  
 
Based on voting totals for applicants, Constance Reynolds would be next in line to replace the resigning 
commissioner. Based on those same totals, Brenda Deets would be next in line as the replacement alternate.  
 
BUDGET IMPACT:   
None 
 
RECOMMENDATION / ACTION REQUESTED:   
Staff is requesting that the City Council accept the resignation of the resigning commissioner (Megan Oglesby), 
and to approve the new commissioner (Constance Reynolds) and alternate commissioner (Brenda Deets) for the 
One High Point Commission. 


